
HOLIDAY CLOSURE  

 

Please be advised that the last intake of applica�ons to be processed by Amafa this year is the 06 
December 2023.  Applica�ons must be loaded to the Sahris system by 12:00 (midday) on the 6th to 
be considered on the 13 December 2023.  All applica�ons received a�er the 6th  December 2023 will 
be moved from SUBMITTED to on AGENDA but will be dealt with when mee�ngs resume on the 10 
January 2024. 

The Amafa office at 195 Langalibalele Street will be closed between 22 December 2023 and re-
opening on 02 January 2024. 

Applicants may con�nue to upload applica�ons for permits in terms of s37, s40, s44 & 45 and 
applica�on for comments in terms of s41 (NHRA s38) to the SAHRIS system during the break. The 
applica�ons will be handled in the order in which they were submited. 

Applicants must ensure that all the required documenta�on is submited to speed up the processing 
of applica�ons. 

 

 


